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13

th
 November 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Bents Green Community Carol Concert 

Thursday 14
th

  December, 2017 

 

 

We would like to invite your son/daughter to sing in this years ‘Bents Green Community Carol 

Concert‘ taking place at All Saints Ecclesall Parish Church on Thursday 14
th

 December, 2017.  

 

It will commence at 6.30pm and is free entry (a donation collection will be taken during the concert in 

aid of the charity W.O.R.K). The concert should finish at approximately 8.00pm. 

 

Seasonal light refreshments and Christmas gifts will be available from 5.30pm in the church foyer.  

The gifts have been made by the students of W.O.R.K. who are a Bents Green based charity that 

provides work skills and employment for young adults with learning difficulties. 

 

Pupils should arrive at the Church by 6.10pm and be collected in person from the Church 

entrance at 8.00pm – children will not be allowed to leave the premises without an adult. 

  

A rehearsal for the event will take place on Friday 8
th

 December, 2017 at 9.00am until 11.30am 

at the Church. Please can you make arrangements for your child to be dropped off on the morning of 

the 8
th
 December, 2017 at All Saints Ecclesall Parish Church where their class teacher will meet and 

register them before the rehearsal.  

 

Pupils will then be escorted back to school in time for lunch and will be collected from school as 

normal at the end of the day. If you are able to accompany classes on the walk from Ecclesall Parish 

Church back to school, your help would be very much appreciated. 

 

We are looking forward to supporting this community concert alongside pupils from Eccelsall Primary, 

Greystones Primary, Silverdale and High Storrs and hope you will be able to support your child in this 

worthwhile event. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Goodhand, Mrs Stockley, Mrs Amin and Mr Hull. 
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Bents Green Community Carol Concert 

Thursday 14
th

  December, 2017 

 

 

 

Childs name_______________________________  Class________________ 

 

*Delete as appropriate 

 

My Child will / will not be attending the concert on Thursday 14
th
 December 2017 at 6.30pm – 8.00pm 

 

My child will be collected in person from All Saints Ecclesall Parish Church at 8pm on Thursday 14
th
 

December, 2017 by______________________ (relationship to child________________)   

 

Their contact number is _________________________ 

 

Signed_____________________________________________ 

 

 

 

I am able to accompany children on Friday 8
th
 December 2017 at 11.30am from All Saints Parish 

Church back to school. 

 

Name________________________________ 

 

Contact number_________________________ 
 
 


